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Feedback on the Potential Relocation of the Career & 

Transfer Centers Timeline 

 

August 2015:  

On Opening Day in August, 2015 President Buckley announced the potential 
relocation of the Career and Transfer Centers as a means to increase student access to 
these services.  

September 2015:  

The College submitted a one-time funding project proposal request to the District and 
successfully received funding to potentially relocate the Career and Transfer Centers 
to the current Art Gallery and CIETL locations.   

October – November 2015: 

In order to determine the feasibility of these projects, feedback is solicited and 
collected on the pros and cons of relocating the Career Center to the current Art 
Gallery space and the Transfer Center to the current CIETL location.  

• October 13th:Counseling Department 
• October 19th: Classified Staff 
• October 28th: SSPC 
• November 4th: Student Senate 
• November 6th:: IPC  
• November 11th: APC 
• November 12th: Academic Senate   

December 2, 2015:  PBC will review and discuss the pros and cons collected through 
the participatory governance process and make a recommendation on the relocation 
proposals. 

December 2015: The final decision on the potential relocations will be announced to 
the College. 
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